

September 5, 2022

Dear Professor and faculty members of urology

This is our pleasure to recommend Mr.Jiri Herman, medical student for applying residency training of urology at your institute.

Between August 1 and 26, 2022, Mr.Jiri Herman had been attending to our division and joining both academic and service activities. He showed us his point of views and strongly interested in urology. Many actions and questions from Jiri motivated our residents to learn more and more. He is also a one of the most curious and enthusiastic students that we have ever had. We appreciated his behavior and politeness while he was participating with us.

We are confident that Jiri would be an excellent fit for training in urology and he will be a productive addition to your institute.

Sincerely,

Patkawat Ramart M.D. (Assigned staff)

Associate Professor of Urology

Division of Urology, Department of Surgery

Siriraj Hospital, Faculty of Medicine,

Mahidol University, Thailand

Email: patkawat.ram@mahidol.edu